Remington 600 Mohawk .243 Bolt SAFETY

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Mr. Balts,

11/19/2003 9:26:41 AM

Thank you for contacting Remington Country. Your Model 660 was produced in 1976 and should be inspected for a trigger recall if it does not have a "Y" stamped on the trigger. Discontinue use until we have inspected the rifle.

We suggest taking or sending your firearm to a Remington Authorized Repair Center or our factory for evaluation.

You can locate your nearest repair center by visiting the Repair Information Center in our Support Section and selecting your model and state:

http://www.remington.com/repairsvc/ModelSelection.asp

To view more information on this safety message, go to:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Mod Fication_Program/remington_safety.htm

Customer (Scott Balts) 11/15/2003 9:35:26 AM We own a Mohawk 600 .243 carbine and it has fired a couple of times while unloading near the truck... The gun was fully loaded and in the Safe position ...when the safety was pushed foreward to release the bolt for unloading, the firearm fired without anyone touching the trigger!

Fortunately, No one was insured.

